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Dear Consultee and Commentator, 

 
 

Health Technology Appraisal 
Growth failure (in children) - human growth hormone (HGH) (review) 
 
 
Please be advised that the Institute and the Department of Health have 
completed discussions on the scope of the review of the above technology 
appraisal as informed previously and will be resuming the schedule for this 
appraisal.  
 
We need to re-consult on the draft scope and anticipate this to begin the week 
commencing Monday 31st March. Please also be advised that the Institute will 
be holding a post referral scoping workshop to discuss the issues brought up 
during consultation.  This workshop is scheduled to take place on June 13th; 
you will be formally invited in due course. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact the Project Manager for 
this appraisal, Natalie Bemrose (natalie.bemrose@nice.org.uk; 020 7045 
2245). 
 
 
On behalf of 
 

Dr Carole Longson 
Director, Centre for Health Technology Evaluation 
 
 

http://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/index.jsp?action=byID&o=11712

